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“Government of the people, by the people, for the people, shall not perish from 
the Earth” Abraham Lincoln  

  
 I don’t know about you but I cannot believe it is July! How is it the height of summer 
already?!   
 When you drive by 812 Lake shore terr, wish Glenda Woodard congrats on the yard of the 
month this month. Love her yard!   
 Ice cream social is coming up soon, Saturday July 20th starting at 2pm. Ice cream will be 

provided, just bring a topping (or two)  to share. Also, coffee club is now on the 
first Friday of the month to free up Saturdays for hall rentals. Next one is set for Friday July 
5th.   
Thank you so much to all who came out to help with the swim dock repairs, it is almost 
finished. If you have tools and an hour or so of time to spare, we have the boards and just a 
few more to be replaced for it to be finished.    
As you know, the hall is open for public rentals, it is a great space for all kinds of events. As 
it is super-hot right now though, if you are renting it soon, just remember to turn on AC the 
day/night before your rental so it is nice and cool. Please don’t forget that we can now rent 
the hall out to the public so if you know of anyone who is needing a space, let them know 
ours is available. Since we have new property appraiser, Clay Davis, and he 
has stated that the lake front property owned by the association will be going 
up THOUSANDS of dollars in taxes, we could use the revenue to help pay for such a huge 
increase.  
It was brought up by a member at the last meeting that we have a lot of speeding in the 
neighborhood, (plus the guy in the blue truck that likes to do donuts at the front entrance) if 
you notice something like that, get the tag number or picture/description of the vehicle and 
call the sheriff's office. There is nothing the association can do to control that other than 
being vigilant and calling when we see something. You can also call your county 
commissioner Larry Harvey and remind him that we have been promised sidewalks for 
many years and since there is so much speeding thru here, it would be nice to have a safe 
place to walk.   
That is about all for now, next meeting is August 5th at 7pm. Enjoy your July and if you are 
out in the heat, remember to stay hydrated!  
  
 


